
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 10th January 2017 

Year 1 arrangements – Spring term 

Thank you for your patience and support since our return to school in January.  It has been a 

difficult time for all of us and I appreciate your kindness and understanding. 

Going forward, I wish to confirm that Miss Dubb will continue as a temporary teacher until a 

Year 1 teacher is recruited and able to start.  The process does take time as you can 

appreciate and it is likely to be that the new teacher will start after Easter, ready to take the 

children into the summer term.  Miss Dubb is a full time, qualified teacher and will teach in 

partnership with Mrs Brown, allowing the sets for Maths and Literacy to be managed in the 

same way as previously.  I will let you all know once the new appointment has been made. 

The education of your children is of paramount importance and I give you my full assurance 

that this will not be compromised.  Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to 

contact me directly. 

Best wishes, 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Gillian Whitehouse (Mrs.) 

Joint Acting Headteacher  


